
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Resurfacing of Parking Lots 
 
From: Lee Tillery – Parks & Recreation Director Meeting Date:         October 2, 2017 
 Eric Olmedo – Budget & Evaluation Officer 

Trevor Spencer – Public Srvcs Projects Engr. 
 

  

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   August 27, 2017 

  Advertised By: Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – Bid Tabulations 
 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The Parks and Recreation Department has budgeted for the Resurfacing of City of High Point maintained parking 
lots at High Point City Lake Park and Blair Park Golf Course.  The parking lots at these facilities have pavement 
deficiencies beyond routine maintenance and need to be resurfaced. The Municipal Operations Center (MOC) 
Parking Lot has also been identified for resurfacing due to pavement deficiencies.  The funding for the resurfacing 
of the MOC parking lot will come from another source, not from Parks and Recreation funds.   
 
BACKGROUND:   
At the September 20th bid opening, Blythe Construction, Inc. was the low bidder of the 5 qualified bidders that 
submitted a bid. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
 Funds for this project are available in the FY 2017-2018 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Parks & Recreation Department recommends approval of the contract and that the appropriate City official 
and/or employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents to award the project to Blythe Construction, 
Inc. in the amount of $724,301.22. 
 
 





 
 

Bid Tabulation 
Bid Number 15-092017 

Parking Lots Resurfacing 
Wednesday, September 20, 2017, 2:00 p.m. 

 
 

BIDDERS 
 

 
BID 

 
Blythe Construction, Inc. 

 
$724,301.22 

 
Ruston Paving Company, Inc. 

 
$842,087.54 

 
Sharpe Brothers 

 

 
$818,948.61 

 
Thompson Arthur – APAC Atlantic, Inc. 

 

 
$810,333.07 

 
Turner Asphalt 

 

 
$979,245.92 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


